
 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE LORD MAYOR OF MELBOURNE 

The City of Melbourne is pleased to be a long-standing supporter of the Father of the Year award. 

Positive role models can make a significant impact on children’s development and later life. 

We’re proud that our community services play a recognised role in supporting families and 

strengthening neighbourhood life. 

Each year when we celebrate the Father of the Year award, we’re reminded of the valuable role 

that parents and guardians play in helping shape the lives of young people everywhere. This is 

particularly important during these uncertain times. 

 

 


